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January 8, 2019 
 
As per Bylaw 13.d3 a by-election was held at yesterday’s Provincial Executive Board Meeting for the 
Provincial Recording Secretary position. 
 
As you are all aware, the 1st and 2nd call for the position went out December 12th, 2018, 3rd and final call went 
out on December 26th, 2018 and nominations closed January 2nd, 2019.   
 
The list of nominees was as follow: 
  

 
Provincial Recording Secretary 

(balance of a two-year term, ending Convention 2019) 
 

Kelly Budway 
Stephen Burns 
Stephen Carter 
Jessica Chilton 

Jeanna Jefferson 
 
We would like to thank all the members who put their names forward to stand for election.  
 
The results of the election are as follows: 
 

 
Provincial Recording Secretary 

(balance of a two-year term, ending Convention 2019) 
 

Jessica Chilton 

  
Congratulations to Jessica Chilton as she continues to serve our membership as the Provincial Recording 
Secretary. 
 
This position will be subject to elections at Convention 2019. 
 
In Solidarity, 
 

 
Dave Deines 
Provincial Vice President 
Ambulance Paramedics of BC 
CUPE Local 873 
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